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Dear Inspectorate

In common with many others I am alarmed at the proposal to dig a tunnel so near to
Stonehenge.  Ever since my first visit there, in 1945, (or maybe 1946) I have a sense of
awe at what our long-ago ancestors created.  It should not be damaged in any way by
today’s planners and motor cars.

I urge you to reconsider the Development Consent Order.

Michael Bassey. (Emeritus professor)




